THE TREASURER’S OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FOR
MOTOR VEHICLE TRANSACTIONS, THURSDAY MARCH
13 AND FRIDAY MARCH 14™. THE OFFICE WILL ALSO
CLOSE EARLY, AT 1PM ON WEDNESDAY MARCH 12.

THE MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES IS RECEIVING A
NEW MOTOR VEHICLE REGISTRATION SYSTEM AND HAS DIRECTED ALL
COUNTIES TO NOT PROCESS ANY MOTOR VEHICLE TRANSACTIONS
MARCH 13 & 14™. ALL COUNTY OFFICES MUST CLOSE OUT OF THE
CURRENT MOTOR VEHICLE SYSTEM BY CLOSE OF DAY MARCH 12.

THIS INCLUDES REGISTRATION RENEWALS, PROCESSING NEW TITLE
AND REGISTRATION TRANSACTIONS AS WELL AS REPRINTING RECEIPTS.

NO PERSONALIZED PLATE CAN BE ORDERED FROM MARCH 8™ -
MARCH 16™.

BUSINESS WILL RESUME ON MONDAY MARCH 17™ AT 8:00 AM

WHEN REQUESTING MOTOR VEHICLE TRANSACTIONS PLEASE BRING
YOUR PLATE NUMBER, VEHICLE IDENTIFICATION NUMBER OR
RENEWAL CARD WITH YOU AS THESE ITEMS WILL BE REQUIRED FOR
THE NEW SYSTEM. (




